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COMMISSION DIRECTIVE 
 
Dear Licensee,  
 
On August 24, 2018, The New York City Business Integrity Commission (the “Commission”) suspended 
Sanitation Salvage Corp.’s (“Sanitation Salvage”) license to collect trade waste from businesses located in 
New York City. Therefore, as of today and until further notice, Sanitation Salvage is not authorized to 
service customers in New York City.  
 
The NYC Department of Sanitation (“DSNY”) will offer affected commercial establishments up to two 
weeks of temporary collection services as needed through Friday, September 7, 2018.  After September 7, 
2018, DSNY will cease all temporary collection services and the affected commercial establishments will 
be required to obtain trash and recycling services from a licensed private carter for the remainder of the 
time Sanitation Salvage’s license is suspended. 
 
The Commission and the DSNY have provided the affected commercial establishments with information 
about how to contact licensed private carters to obtain temporary collection service while Sanitation 
Salvage’s license is suspended.  Beginning today, you may solicit the business of the affected commercial 
establishments. You may immediately begin providing collection services and continue to do so while 
Sanitation Salvage’s license is suspended. In an effort to help the affected commercial establishments 
quickly obtain temporary trash and recycling collection service, enclosed is a list of the names and contact 
information of the affected businesses. 
 
If an affected commercial establishment contacts you to obtain temporary trash and recycling removal 
service, you may not refuse service to the customer if the customer is located within ten blocks of one of 
your existing customers, unless the you are able to demonstrate to the Commission a business justification 
for refusing to service that customer. See Admin. Code § 16-520(g). 
 
You are directed to notify the Commission of all agreements you reach with the affected commercial 
establishments by the close of business of the same day that you reach such agreements.  To provide 
notice to the Commission, complete all fields in the attached excel sheet and email to 
licensing@bic.nyc.gov.  The rate cap remains in effect and your invoices and billing practices remain 
subject to inspection and audit by the Commission. The Commission requires this information in a 
timely fashion to coordinate service with DSNY. 
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If Sanitation Salvage attempts to contact you for any reason, including to sell or otherwise distribute 
customers, or you have any information about any anti-competitive practices, please contact the 
Commission complaint hotline at (212) 437-0600.  You may make an anonymous complaint. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel D. Brownell 
Commissioner and Chair 


